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Non-Public Minutes-1 

Selectboard 

      Monday, August 24, 2020  

 

 

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Ron Olsen, Dana 

Ketchen and Drew Kellner along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

 

Union Negotiations 

Tad said police union negotiations were scheduled to start August 25th, but the union 

has postponed to a date that is yet to be determined.  He said Chief Quigley told him he 

does not see any major issues, but they would like to see another one or two pay levels, 

based on tenure, for the “Master Patrolman” position.  Eddie said we also need to 

change the contract wording to require officers give notice of requested vacation time 

less than a year ahead (suggested 8 months) to allow for more practical scheduling in 

the department.  Other Board members agreed. 

 

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant. 
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